
From: Vonkolnitz, Elizabeth <vonkoleb@dhec.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Taylor, Marshalltaylorwm@dhec.sc.gov

Wilson, DavidWILSONDE@dhec.sc.gov
Date: 4/29/2016 4:19:31 PM

Subject: Request for Information re: Joint Use Dock Permit OCRM-15-211-B to Peter J. Kuhns
Attachments: Response to Gov Re Kuhns permit OCRM-15-211.pdf

Laplant-OCRM-15-211-B.pdf
Tract C Parker Island DMP conceptually approved letter_1142000.pdf

Holly - 

The SC Department of Health and Environmental Control’s Office of Ocean and Coastal Resource Management is providing 
the attached letter and supporting documents in response to correspondence received by the Governor’s office from Mr. 
Michael Maucher on the above referenced matter. I am also provided a hard copy via mail. Please let me know if you have 
any additional questions or would like to discuss the matter further. I can be reached at (843) 870-3299.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth

Elizabeth B. von Kolnitz
Chief
Office of Ocean and Coastal Resource Management
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control
phone: (843) 953-0252
mobile: (843) 870-3299
email: vonkoleb@dhec.sc.gov
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